
SRF Public Notice  
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
The City of Oakland will be holding a Public Hearing to review an application for a State Revolving 
Fund (SRF) loan and to make available to the public the contents of an environmental information 
document and the City’s project plan.  These documents include design and environmental information 
related to the proposed improvements to the City’s drinking water system. 
 
The proposed project will include the construction of up to five new wells (#12-#16), as well as a new 
electrical building, generator, a valve vault, access roads, and new water main from the new wells to the 
existing water treatment facility. Various alterations to utilities and piping will be part of this project. 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing is to inform area residents of the community of this proposed action, 
discuss the actual cost and user fees associated with this project, and to address citizen’s concerns, if 
any, with the plan. 
 
The Public Hearing location and time are as follows: 
 
 April 8, 2024 – 7:00p.m. 
 Oakland City Services Building 
 614 Dr. Van Zee Rd. 
 Oakland, Iowa 51560 
 
All interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing.  Written comments on this proposal may 
also be submitted prior to the hearing.  Questions regarding this hearing or the availability of 
documentation may be directed to the Marissa Lockwood at 712-482-6811.  Additionally, public 
comments can be sent to SRF-PC@dnr.iowa.gov. 
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